
Overview & Scrutiny August 2020 Recommendations to Cabinet 
 
            ACTION BY        PROGRESS/COMPLETION 

ITEM 10: COVID-19 FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS – 2020/21 REVISED BUDGET 
UPDATE 
 
RESOLVED  
 
To recommend to Cabinet: 
 
1. OSC recognises that the greatest financial risks are in the MTFS and with 

such uncertainties it’s difficult to gain satisfactory assurances on long term 
financial stability. OSC therefore recommends that Cabinet shares its 
proposals for closing the future income/expenditure gaps with the 
Committee at the earliest opportunity for a pre-scrutiny review that would 
enable OSC’s own proposals to be considered alongside Cabinet’s, 
offering a collective approach to the challenge. This pre-scrutiny review 
should include the wide ranging concerns around people’s needs, 
corporate priorities and viable options, to be conducted at the Oct/Nov 20 
meetings, based on detailed delivery plans for the next 3 years. 
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